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OPEN EVENING FOR PARENTS  

             Tuesday 18th July – 3.15pm to 4.30pm 

Dear all, 

We would like to give you the opportunity to come along to school on Tuesday 18th July to meet 
with your child’s class teacher and discuss their end of year reports. You will receive these at the 
end of the school day on Friday 14th July.  

This is a great opportunity for you to come along, look through your child’s learning books and 
discuss your child’s year: their strengths, their achievements and things that they need to continue 
to work on next year. It will also give you the chance to discuss anything you may be worried 
about when they move into their next year.  

Your child will also be able to show you where their new classroom will be in September and who 
their teacher will be. Our transition morning for children to meet new teachers is on Friday 14th 
July.  

We will also have available for you to talk to in the open learning area: 

• Attendance Support – Mrs O’Donnell 
• SEND lead – Mrs Pigg 
• Pastoral teacher – Mrs Fullerton 
• Nurture Leader – Mrs Wust 
• Headteacher – Mrs Tomlinson 

There are no appointment times needed, we are running this as a drop-in evening.  

We look forward to seeing you 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Tomlinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


